
SLIPPERY ROCK MARCHING BAND
TRUNK ‘N’ TREAT CRUISE

SATURDAY, OCTOBER 12, 2024
11:00 AM TO 4:00 PM

RAIN DATE OCTOBER 27, 2024

Slippery Rock Marching Band will be holding a Car Cruise IN
THE Student Parking lot at Slippery Rock High School on
Rocket Drive, Slippery Rock, PA.  This cruise is to help raise
funds to help defer band membersÕ costs for their upcoming
trip to Disney World in February, 2025. There will be door
prizes,  a  basket  auction,  a  50/50  drawing,  and  music
provided by JudyÕs Jukebox.  All classic, hot rod, custom
cars and motorcycles welcomed. Fairground Market will be
providing the food. There will  be no alcohol permitted on
the premises unless it is in your tank. Dash plaques and door
prize tickets will be given to the first 100 cars making a
$5.00 entry donation.
The Band will be presenting their half-time program for all to 
enjoy.  A donation box will be available for your contributions.

Slippery Rock School District and Slippery Marching Band are not liable for any property damages or
personal injury during this event


